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From: Nigel Murrells

Sent: 23 May 2018 19:24

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rother Valley Railway

Bodiam to Robertshridge Junction

Dear sirs

lasa resident fully support the proposed connection of K & ESR as | believe it will bring economic
benefits to the village and Bodiam,as well as Tenterden It might even reduce traffic,as travellers will arrive via
Network South Easr and transfer at Robertsbridge to the heritage railway Regards Nigel Murrells,
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